
Hello Jorge: 
  
This email is in follow up to your below email and our telephone conversation of this day.  As you know I 
represent St. George Maronite Catholic Church. 
  
Please accept this email as a formal request on behalf of St. George Maronite Catholic Church (Church) 
to reinstate it’s LPW status on Well # W107-118 based upon the Church’s 2020 usage report reflecting 
the ability to limited usage to 1.4 acre foot per year. 
  
This email will also waive the 30 day prior notice requirement before the matter is presented to the 
Board for consideration. 
  
Thanking you in advance for all the assistance provided to us in this connection and awaiting the 
response of the Board. 
  
With Best regards, 
  
Richard 
  
Law Office of Richard J. Karam 
The Ariel House 
8118 Datapoint Dr. 
San Antonio, Texas 78229 
210-614-6400; 210-614-6401 Fax 
RJKaram@aol.com 
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